
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

                   

 

 

 

 

 

     

   

 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
          

Contact Us: (902) 628-2111; 235 Prince St., Charlottetown, PE C1A 4S2 
 

Lead Pastor: Rev. David DuBois – pastordave@bellaliant.net 
Seniors & Outreach: Rev. Annette Wells – dietcokeaddict43@hotmail.com 
Worship: Sharon MacKenzie – sharonsry@hotmail.com 
Children & Family: Pam Schut – amixofsix@gmail.com 
Youth, Young Adults & Connection: Andrew & Laura Bennett – andrujb@gmail.com; 
laurasredsky@gmail.com  
Office Administrator: Annette Wells – fbc@pei.aibn.com 
Custodian – Rick Myers 
 

Let’s connect online: Website: myfbc.ca 
    Facebook: First Baptist Church 
      Childrens Ministry at First Baptist Church 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR MISSION 

Sharing the hope of Jesus 

with the world he loves. 

 

 
I also pray that you will understand 
the incredible greatness of God’s 

power for us who believe him.  
This is the same mighty power that 

raised Christ from the dead and 
seated him in the place of honor at 
God’s right hand in the heavenly 

realms. 
 

Ephesians 1:19,20 (NLT) 

Easter Sunday  

April 1, 

2018 

9:30 & 11:00 

a.m. 

 

 

 

 

Charlottetown 

Sermon Notes: 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Week at a Glance 
 

Monday, April 2nd  Easter Monday – Office Closed 
 No Food Pantry 
    

Tuesday, April 3rd  9:30 a.m. – Staff Meeting 
   10:00 a.m. – WMS (meeting at Judy Parson’s) 
   1:30 p.m. – Bible Study Group (Keeping Place)  
         

Wednesday, April 4th 6:45 p.m. – Choir 
   7:00 p.m. – SRY 
          

Thursday, April 5th  7:00 a.m. – Morning Prayer 
   10:00 a.m. – Moms’ Drop In 
   6:15 p.m. – Alpha Small group (at the Neilys’) 
   6:30 p.m. – KICK  
 

Sunday, April 8th  9:30 a.m. – Morning Well 
   10:30 a.m. – Halftime 
   11:00 a.m. – Classic Worship 
   11:00 a.m. – Cantonese Study Group 
    
   
    
     
    
             
     
     
      

Welcome to First Baptist Church 
 

If you are visiting today, we are delighted to have you with us.  
If you need any help at all, please ask one of the hosts at the door or in the foyer.  

There is also information at the Welcome Centre. 
 

Children are invited to sit with their parents until  
they are dismissed from the service for the Children’s Programs downstairs. 

Sunday morning programs for children include Nursery (ages 0-2) 
and Pre School & Junior Church (ages 3- grade 6). 

 

Our Sunday services include the 9:30 “Morning Well” and 11:00 “Classic Worship”. 
At 10:30 everyone is invited to “Halftime” downstairs in the Café,  

in the foyer, or in the choir room. 
 

Prayer with a pastor or deacon is offered in the chapel  
(area to the left of the sanctuary) following the service. 

 

Easter Sunday 
“Power to Change Your Life” 

 

 

 

 
  

He is risen! He is risen indeed! As we celebrate 
Jesus resurrection this morning, we will also 
have the opportunity to partake in the 
observance of the Lord’s Supper. Every person 
who knows Jesus Christ as their Saviour is 
invited to take part. 
 

The first Sunday of the month is also the 
traditional time for giving to the benevolent 
fund – money that is set aside for use in 
responding to a specific emergency need 
brought to the pastors’ attention. 

 

 

The April meeting of the WMS group will take place this Tuesday morning at 
10:00. This month’s meeting will be at the home of Judy Parson. Please 
contact Jean Hender, group president for more information. 
 

Pastor Annette’s Bible Study group is moving back to Tuesday afternoons! 
The group plans to finish the video series on “Keeping Place” and then start 
the series “White Flag” by Andy Stanley, learning from the story of Jonah. 
 

Please be sure to tell anyone you think might be interested in Alpha that 
there will be a small group meeting on Thursday evenings at Don & Kathy 
Neily’s home, starting April 5th. Contact Kathy for more information. 
 
 Handbell Choir fundraiser – The “Bells of Grace” handbell choir is raising 
some funds to help with the restoration of the bells. Please consider 
supporting them by purchasing a ticket for a hanging basket from 
VanKampen’s Greenhouse. Tickets are $30 per basket. A portion of the sales 
will go to the handbell choir. Baskets will be available for pick up from May 
21st to June 30th. 
 

Tickets are available from any member of the handbell choir, or from the 
church office. If you would like to contribute towards the restoration of the 
bells, but don’t want to get a basket, any donations will be gratefully 
received through the church office. 
 

As a church family we extend our condolences to Scott McBurney and family 
on the passing of his mother, Lyn McBurney in Kingston, Ontario on March 
21st, and also to Jennifer & Janice Robertson and Jean Hender on the death of 
their uncle and cousin, Lloyd Robertson, in Souris PEI last weekend. 

 


